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From: Keith Findley
To: Kapusta-Pofahl, Karen
Cc: Tom Brown
Subject: Fwd: BWC pilot project
Date: Monday, December 21, 2020 12:56:51 PM


Karen,


Can you please share this email exchange with the rest of the BWC Committee? Thanks.


Keith


Begin forwarded message:


From: michael.gennaco@oirgroup.com
Subject: Re: BWC pilot project
Date: December 21, 2020 at 12:33:22 PM CST
To: Keith Findley <keith.findley@wisc.edu>


Hello Keith,


I don't think that Madison is too small to benefit from a pilot project.  I would
suggest that the pilot be undertaken in a way that officers assigned to various
parts of the City are part of the project.


Mike Gennaco


 


On 2020-12-21 09:34, Keith Findley wrote:


Hi Mike,
 
I hope you're doing well and getting a bit of a break during the holidays. We
are working on finalizing the work of our Body-Worn Committee's work, and
one question has come up that I would value some input from you on. The
City is considering a pilot project, and I believe you have said in the past that
pilot projects on BWCs can be useful. A suggestion has been made here,
however, that a pilot project here might be too small to provide useful
information, given the size of our department. Do you have a reaction to this?
Thanks.
 
Keith


Keith A Findley
Professor of Law
University of Wisconsin Law School
975 Bascom Mall
Madison, WI 53706



mailto:keith.findley@wisc.edu

mailto:KKapusta-Pofahl@cityofmadison.com

mailto:tbrown@ulgm.org

mailto:michael.gennaco@oirgroup.com

mailto:keith.findley@wisc.edu





C: 608-335-4544





